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SAFETY ALERT 
Date: August 6, 2024 

 

To: Users of the National Flight Data Digest (NFDD) and NASR Subscriber Files 

From: Aeronautical Information Services, AJV-A 

Subject: OTM DME Frequency Error 

 
 
 

Attention users of the NASR Subscriber Files. The NAVAIDS (.txt & .csv) subscriber files 
effective 09/05/2024 for the OTM DME is missing the paired VHF frequency of 111.6. A 
correction has been issued in NFDD 152-1 dated 08/07/2024 and will be included in the 
NAVAIDS (.txt & .csv) effective 10/03/2024. 
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NFDD 152 - 1 08/07/2024 

LAT 41-01-44.9252 N   

LONG 092-19-33.2628 W   
FREQUENCY 111.6  ADDED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


